
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN 

 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING OF SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS 
 

PROCUREMENT OF SERVICES FOR THE CONDUCT OF ANNUAL PHYSICAL 
EXAMINATION OF THE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL 

RESOURCES-CENTRAL OFFICE (DENR-CO) 
BID REF. NO. DENR-CO-2024-063 Rebid 

 
This is to notify all interested parties that due to the suspension of work in government offices 
in Luzon on 23 October 2024, caused by Tropical Storm “Kristine” and announced by the 
Office of the Executive Secretary via the Presidential Communications Office’s Facebook 
page, the Submission and Opening of Bids scheduled for that date is postponed and 
rescheduled as follows: 
 

 
For guidance and information of all concerned. 
 
Issued this 23rd October 2024 in Quezon City. 
 
 
Approved by: 
 
 

 
 

(sgd)NORLITO A. ENERAN, LL.M., CESO III 
Assistant Secretary for Legal Affairs and Enforcement & 
Vice Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
 
 
 

ACTIVITIES 
DATE/TIME 

VENUE/MODE 
FROM TO 

Submission of Bids 
23 October 2024, 

(Wednesday) 9:00 AM 

25 October 2024, 

 (Friday) 9:00 AM 

BAC Secretariat Office, 2nd 

flr., Two-Storey Warehouse 

Bldg., DENR Compound, 

Visayas Ave., Diliman, 

Quezon City 

Opening of Bids 
23 October 2024, 

(Wednesday) 9:30 AM 

25 October 2024, 

 (Friday) 9:30 AM 

Online via Google Meet 

Platform** 



 
 


